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Homeland Security has vacated their space.  Other current tenants will more than likely 
be moving out before the year-end.  
 
The offer to purchase our building received earlier this year is in limbo.  The broker 
presenting the offer passed away.  The make of the offer is out of the country. 
 
Of the potential cities surveyed for relocation, Houston asked not to be considered since 
they are unable to offer any incentives. 
 
There is a For Sale sign in front of the building. 
 
The broker is showing 1700 square feet to a prospective tenant. 
 
Report to follow in Denver. 
 


